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RECEPTION CLASSES STAY AND LEARN—9, 10, 11 MAY 
Reception Class parents are invited to the latest Stay and Learn sessions 
next week, Tuesday 9 to Thursday 11 May from 9.00am to 9.30am.  You 
can book a place via your Scopay/Tucasi account as before. 
CLUB NEWS 
Irish Dancing is cancelled on Monday 8 May. 
All Saints and St Erconwald Singers will not be running on Wednesday 17 
May as the school choir will be performing that evening. 
BAG2SCHOOL COLLECTION– FRIDAY 12 MAY 
Our next textile recycling collection is on Friday.  Please bring your bags 
by 9.00am on Friday only (not before, please).  If you cannot bring your 
bag on Friday please contact kerrypoulton@live.com to make alternative 
arrangements.  Thank you. 
HAPPY’S CIRCUS—FRIDAY 12 MAY 
Tickets are still available, please leave your completed form and payment 
in the box outside the school office.  Gates open at 4.00pm and the  
circus starts at 6.00pm. 
NEW DIARY DATE:  Wed 28 June—Green Class assembly 9.00am 
CHILD SICKNESS 
A reminder that if your child is sick he/she must stay away from school 
for 48 hours after the last  episode of sickness.  Thank you. 
We have another report of a child with scarlet fever—please go to the 
Public Health England website for more information. 
RECEPTION MODEL MAKING REQUEST 
Reception classes would be grateful for donations of the following: egg 
cartons, corks and small boxes. 
RECEPTION SEP 17 INTAKE 
The closing date for acceptances was this week.  We hope to be sending 
out information to parents next week including induction arrangements 
for September.  Please note the following dates in the meantime: 
New Parents Meeting—Wed 7 June 7.00pm 
Induction days—Tue 4 and Wed 5 July 
Drop in + Play sessions—Wed 21 June and Mon 10 July 1.45pm-2.45pm 
BOXES OF TISSUES  
The school office, Blue and Coral classes would be very grateful for  
donations of tissues for children to use at school.  Thank you. 
EFFORT AWARDS 

Red Isla L   Sebastian B   Topaz Lucy A Layla W 

Orange Alessandro   Ava N  Coral Helka K Isabella K 

Green Odhran H Nancy R  Opal Gabriel D, Sean M, Billy S 

Yellow Emma N   Harry G   Emerald Ashleigh A Keira D 

Violet Lucas G Daisy P  Sapphire Lilia C Molly B 

Blue Eoin A Oscar R  Garnet Erin O Toby D 

Ruby Joe R Amy S  Amethyst Ben W Catherine A 



UNIFORM NEWS 
PE T-shirts 
Following feedback from parents about the difficulty of keeping our white PE  
t-shirts clean, we are moving to a navy blue t-shirt with a red badge, in the same 
style, from September 2017. 
Children will still wear their white t-shirts this term and can continue to wear these 
until they grow out of them. 
The new navy blue t-shirts will be available from the last week of July for a  
September 2017 phase-in for all year groups, except the new Reception intake who 
will remain in white until next year.  
The new navy blue t-shirts will cost £7.00.  The existing white t-shirt will be  
increasing in cost to £6.70 with immediate effect, following supplier price increases. 
Red PE Shorts 
For all new orders we are moving with immediate effect to a straighter, less A-line 
style of red shorts, again based on parental feedback and sports styles across  
different schools.  Children may continue to wear the existing red shorts until they 
require a new pair. The new shorts will cost £7.00.  
Jumper/cardigan quality 
We have received consistent parent comment that the quality of jumpers and  
cardigans is not as good as it used to be.  However, they come from the same  
supplier and are made from the same material, 100% acrylic.  They do not require 
fabric conditioner when washing, as this makes them shiny or ironing, which makes 
them limp. 
Finally, please remember that we have new bank account details for BACS payments 
for uniform—Lloyds Bank: Sort Code 30-99-09 Account Number 38219668.   
Payment can also be made by cash or cheque and must be made before collecting 
orders.  Thank you. 
YEARS 5+6 TAG RUGBY 
Well done to our team who finished in the top 16 in Surrey in a hard fought  
tournament at Guildford Rugby Club on Wednesday. 
LITTLE LEGS FOR LIFE in aid of Cancer Research UK takes place on Sunday 11 June. 
Please make sure you register by 9 May to guarantee your t-shirts!  Sign up 
at www.crukwalton.co.uk for an afternoon of family fun for a great cause.  You can 
also download a registration form from the website and submit it via the school 
office to Rebecca Scott in Sapphire class by Monday. 
PA NEWS 
The Year 2 Cake Sale has been moved to Friday 9 June. 


